Campbell County Democratic Party
Thursday, May 15, 2025
George Amos Memorial Building, Gillette

The May meeting of the Campbell County Democratic Party was called to order by Chairwoman Heidi Kennedy at 6:05
pm. Nine people were present including Heidi.

Introductions were made. The meeting agenda was passed out and approved. The Secretary, Karin Ebertz, was late to
the meeting due to helping a friend so the minutes were not read at this meeting. However, meeting minutes are
available on the CCDP website: campbell.wyodems.net.

¢ Treasurer’s Report:

o Heidi Kennedy as acting treasurer reported on cash, online and in-kind donations to the party as well as funds
raised via merchandise sold as fundraiser. Recent major expense was for postage for various mailings the chair is
doing for party outreach.

¢ Announcements from the Chair:

o Community Outreach: Heidi mentioned that the newsletter list is growing every week and she is working on
sending various mailers to party members in Campbell County to encourage them to be reach out, connect and
become more active in the party.

o Use of Remind App: A reminder on how to join to receive text messages.

e Old Business:

o Adopt-a-Highway: Dates were selected by all in attendance for our Adopt-A-Highway clean up. The body decided
on June 28 and July 12 from 10:00 to 2:00. The chair will confirm these dates with the state and will bring safety
guides provided by WYDOT to the next meeting.

o Campbell County Fair: The meeting decided that we will not do the fair this year but perhaps next year as we
need more volunteers and Chair Kennedy will be out of town on some of the dates of the fair.

* New Business:

o Vote on Vice Chairwoman: Discussion was made and all present were in agreement that Karin Ebertz will make a
wonderful Vice Chairwoman. Chair Kennedy will appoint her in such position.

o New State Committeeman: Billy Montgomery has been officially appointed by the Chair to the postions State
Committeeman.

o Casual Meeting Survey Results: Chair Kennedy went over with all in attendance the results of the survey on if we
should do regular casual get-togethers. And then we discussed the results. We agreed on best dates and times
and Chair Kennedy and Karin Ebertz discussed getting together and coming up with a plan.

o Events this month: Various public board meetings and events were listed on the agenda for anyone to add to
their calendar.

¢ Announcements from the floor:
o None
e The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 PM.
Respectfully submitted,
Heidi Kennedy
Chairwoman acting as meeting secretary
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